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Dear Parents,  
 
Good day to all our Wendon families.  I am delighted to be back at school and what a beautiful moment it was 
for me to see our children’s faces without masks.  Just seeing facial expressions once again brightens the day. 
 
I trust that you all had an enjoyable and restful holiday with your children. 
 
A letter was sent out on the 18th of July informing all parents that it was no longer mandatory for the staff and 
pupils to wear masks at school.  It mentioned, should you prefer your child to be protected by continuing to 
wear a mask, it would be at your discretion and fully supported by the school. 
 
Regarding further COVID regulations at school, the following will be adhered to each day. 
 

1. The sanitation of hands of the staff and pupils will continue. 
2. Desks, chairs, doorknobs, and the general cleaning of the school will continue with surface 

disinfectant. 
3. The playground protocols will be changed slightly with the importance of maintaining social distancing. 

 
The school continues to be aware that COVID is very much still here and the world continues to face an 
unprecedented pandemic, therefore, we will continue to place the importance of safety at the centre of each 
day. 
 
Parents, I request that should your child present with allergies or slight cold symptoms, masks need to be 
worn to school, or your child needs to stay at home until they feel better. 
 
Enjoy our 3rd Term as we look forward to the Wendon Ball, Spring Day of fun and our magnificent Art evening 
will be back once again. 

 
 

 
 
 
 On Friday we prepare to say our final farewell to Mrs. Gooding.   

A very sad day for us all.   
 

 Thankfully we are filled with beautiful memories that will remain 
 with us for years to come.   
 
 You will be missed Mrs. Gooding and thank you for the richness of 
 your friendship. 
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July 

Fri, 29th Farewell Mrs. Gooding We will miss you 
 

August 

Fri, 05th Civvies and Pancakes Day – R20,00  

Mon, 08th Special School Holiday  

Tues, 09th  Public Holiday – National Women’s Day  

Tues, 16th  School Photographs  

Sat, 27th  Wendon Ball  

 
September 

Fri, 02nd  Spring Soccer Day More Information to follow 

Mon, 12th, Tues,13th, & 
Wed, 14th 

Parent Interviews by Appointment -  
Primary and High School 

 

Fri, 23rd  Art Evening & Picnic More Information to follow 

Sat, 24th  Public Holiday - Heritage Day  

Thurs, 29th Grade 12’s Beach Volley Ball  

Thurs, 29th Term 3 Break Up Day  

 
 

Please check the newsletter weekly for any changes to the calendar 
 
 

 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Wendy Hicks 
Managing Director 
 
 
 

If you change the way you look at things, 

the things you look at change. 

 

Wayne Dyer 


